We have received the Compensation Committee’s recommendations,
and have had it under review for some time.

We thank the Committee members for their diligent work.

Based upon these recommendations, I move that we approve
compensation levels, but change the effective date to Aug 14, 2011.

Further, beginning August 14, 2011 the Elected Officials
compensation would be the following:

Chief $136,676.38 (committee’s recommendation)

Deputy $75,000 (slightly higher than the committee’s
recommendation of $69,827.52)

Council $44,305.20 (committee’s recommendation)
Speaker  $50,000 (the committee did not recommend a different

salary for Speaker. However, it is justified due to the
additional workload)



